
OCTA official gives update on
405 expansion project
Nicollete La Piana,  a Community Relations Specialist from
OCTA, discussed the details of the upcoming Interstate 405
Improvement Project at the Costa Mesa Chamber of Commerce‘s
monthly Breakfast Boost on Thursday March 16.

Click here to see her presentation.

Of  particular  interest  to  Costa  Mesa  residents  is  the
reconstruction of the Fairview Road overcrossing at the 405
Freeway, which will take place mid to late 2018. That work
will result in the closure of some lanes in both directions as
well  as  closures  to  freeway  onramps.  Costa  Mesa  Public
Services will be working closely with OCTA to address those
issues.

OCTA  in  cooperation  with  the  California  Department  of
Transportation (Caltrans) is widening the San Diego Freeway
(I-405) between State Route 73 (SR-73) and Interstate 605
(I-605). The project will improve 16 miles of I-405 between
the SR-73 freeway in Costa Mesa and I-605 near the L.A. County
line.

The project includes adding one regular lane in each direction
from Euclid Street to I-605 and making improvements to freeway
entrances, exits, and bridges. It also will construct 405
Express  Lanes,  two  lanes  in  each  direction  from  SR-73  to
I-605.

The new express lanes – incorporating the existing carpool
lanes and connectors that opened in 2014 – will give solo
drives the choice to speed up their commute for a toll, and
carpoolers may ride in the lanes for free.  Transportation
improvements  to  freeways  keep  commuters  and  goods  moving
within Orange County and to destinations beyond.
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With  Orange  County’s  population  projected  to  increase
dramatically  by  2040,  change  is  needed  today  to  ensure
tomorrow’s mobility. Currently, the 405 Improvement Project is
one of OCTA’s premiere projects.

As  a  part  of  the  project,  OCTA  is  conducting  a  robust
community  outreach  program  which  includes  sending  email
alerts, offering civic and community presentations and posting
information on our website and social media platforms.

The  OCTA  team  has  also  developed  an  extensive  business
outreach program.

As the project moves into the construction phase in late 2017,
OCTA wants to partner with businesses and employers within the
project corridor.

The agency is continuously looking for opportunities to expand
its efforts to those who are interested in receiving project
updates.

OCTA offers one-on-one or brown-bag briefings/presentations,
and can tailor  materials for internal newsletters or other
useful communication mediums.

The OCTA team does whatever it can to minimize the impacts to
residents, businesses, as well as motorists. Please contact
OCTA if you have any questions or special requests by emailing
405project@octa.net or calling 888.400.8994.

Website: www.octa.net/405Improvement

Follow on Facebook: www.facebook.com/405Improvement

Follow on Twitter: @405Improvement
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